
 
Hand-out for Kenneth M. Grundfast’s AAOP Lecture on May 8, 2021 

 
Important, useful website for patients to get information about tinnitus: 

- American Tinnitus Association: https://www.ata.org/ 
American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery Clinical Practice 
Guidelines for Evaluation and Management of Tinnitus:  
            << https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/pdf/10.1177/0194599814545325 >> 

 
 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 


